
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPECIAL ANNUAL GRANDPARENTS’ ASSEMBLY 

 

Our annual Special Grandparents’ Assembly will take place on Tuesday  23rd 

January 2024 in the Senior School Assembly Hall at 11am for Year 5A grandparents 

and 2pm for Year 5B grandparents.   

Our Grandparents Assembly is always so important and special to us all. 

We give thanks for our Grandparents who are here with us and for our 

Grandparents who are heaven. 

Can you please let us know if you can attend this Special Assembly? 

 

Grandparent(s)/ Family representative(s) will attend/not attend the Grandparent’s 

Assembly on Tuesday 23rd  January 2024 for the Annual Celebration. 

 

Child’s Name:  ____________________________ 

Class Teacher:  ___________________________ 

 

No of people who will attend:  ________________________(Maximum of 3 per 

child due to the size of the hall) 

 


